
WBC16 

Dear Delegates, 

 After consulting the Italian responsibles for the hosting of the Benchrest World 

Championships in 2021, I have to inform you that they will not be able to organize these 16th 

World Championships in Italy, due to major issues with the administration and with the 

military owners of the shooting range in Dobbiaco! Furthermore, no other shooting range in 

Italy complies with the conditions to host a WC. 

Fortunately South Africa, who had kindly postponed their bid to 2023, declared being ready 

to host our World Championships already in 2021. 

So please take notice that in 2021, WBC 16 will be hosted in South Africa, and not in 

Italy ! 

Kind regards, 

                    François Luciani 

                   President WBSF 

 


